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Dear Parents and Students 

 

BWS Festival of Culture Friday 3 July 2015 

 

On Friday 3 July we are holding the BWS Festival of Culture an exciting event to celebrate humanities subjects plus 

our culture, heritage and the arts that affect us all.  

We have a variety of visiting speakers, activities and displays arranged throughout the day and are delighted to 

welcome our keynote speaker Professor A C Grayling, the renowned philosopher and Master of the New College of 

the Humanities, who will be addressing the whole school in the morning.  

 

Whilst many of our speakers have been able to give their time, there are, naturally, expenses involved with running 

an event of this size. Keeping costs to an absolute minimum we are therefore asking each student attending to 

contribute £3, going directly to the costs of the day and allowing us to offer a full and interesting programme.  

 

Deadline for payment: 19 June 2015 

 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

No pupil will be barred from the event on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost of the 

event then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

S D Smallwood 

Head Master 

 


